
ATTENTION STUDENTS and YOUNGER MEMBERS! 
 

Don’t miss the FREE ASCE eLearning Webinar of   
“Your Path to Professional Licensure” 

 

When:   Wednesday, February 20, 2013 
 

Time:   6:30 - 7:30pm EST 
 

Hosted By:  ASCE’s Committee on Diversity and Inclusion (CDI); Committee on Licensure (COL),  
in cooperation with NCEES; and Committee on Younger Members (CYM) 

 

Cost:   FREE to all interested ASCE Student Chapters and Younger Member Groups 
 

Presenters:  Lesley L. Rosier-Tabor, PE 
   Executive Director, WV State Board of Registration for Professional Engineers, Charleston, WV  
 

Timothy L. Miller, PE 
Director, Exam Development Services, National Council of Examiners for Engineering and Surveying, Clemson, SC 

 
Event Description: What better time to learn about professional engineering licensure than during National Engineers Week 2013!  

This Webinar is designed for civil engineering students, and Younger Members, to convey the importance, value 
and benefits that licensure can bring to one's civil engineering career.   The presentation will describe the step-by-
step process to professional licensure and cover the basics of the FE and PE examinations relevant to civil 
engineering students and graduates.  In addition to conveying the value of licensure to students and Younger 
Members at a time when they are making preliminary, but important, decisions about the direction they want their 
careers to take, this Webinar contains several career profiles of professionals at nationally recognized firms who 
undoubtedly provide targeted information about how licensure has played a role in their success. 

 
How to Register:       Go to www.asce.org/elearning and click on “Attend a Webinar.” The registration link will be under the “Your Path 

to Professional Licensure” event description.  
 

                                                                                                                     

http://www.asce.org/elearning

